
Notice regarding AMBER (Accelerated Mission for Better Employment & Retention)  

 

It has come to our notice that some organizations are inviting proposals for implementation of 
the Accelerated Mission for Better Employment & Retention (AMBER) on behalf of Generation 
India Foundation (GIF). 

Kindly note that the Request for Proposal (RFP) for selection of implementing agencies for 
AMBER has been officially published by Generation India Foundation on below link: 

https://india.generation.org/rfp-amber/ 

We encourage all eligible organizations to submit their proposals according to the process 
outlined in the RFP and on the webpage above. 

 

Generation India Foundation (GIF) 

 

https://india.generation.org/rfp-amber/

